
December 5, 1991 

Dear I!J : 

Your annual pledge towards the Stewardship Program for 
1990 was received with thanks. And as you are aware, the 
year is coming to an end, and we would appreciate receiving 
your 1991 donation . 

We are pleased that many devoted Armenians ha ve joined 
the Diocesan Stewardship family and are supportin g the work 
with a single donation of $1,500 per person. We c ontinue to 
seek additional Life Stewards as we work toward our goal of 
1,000 Stewards. 

If you wish to become a Li f e Steward, your na me will be 
recorded on the Life Steward tableau. You will a l so have 
the satisfaction of knowing that you have helped t o streng­
then the financial foundation of our Diocese. On Steward­
ship Sunday, a requiem prayer will be said for de ceased 
Stewards by our Primate. 

Thank you for your continued support and please con­
sider membership in the Life Stewardship Program. 

Sincerely, 

George K. Papalian 
Stewardship Coordin a tor 

P.S. Please return the coupon in the enclosed env e lope 
wi th you chec k made payable to: "Diocese of t he 
Armenian Church - STEWARDSHIP". Thank you. 


